Exhibit 65 CUP24-1001

Carey Certo

From: Amy Mai <aehmai@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 2, 2025 12:59 PM
To: Community Development Email
Subject: Camas High School tennis courts

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize the sender as a city employee and you
see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect the email for ITD
review.

Hello,

We very much support the partnership to provide upgrades to the CHS tennis courts. Partnering with an organization to
allow the public access when students are not using the courts is a cost-effective way to support tennis at CHS, and a
benefit for the community. My daughter is playing tennis for CHS, and we also would like to use the courts during public
times as residents of Camas.

Thanks!
Amy Mai



